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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR INGA KOLBRUM
FROM ROBIN OWINO   

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Inga!

Robin has been very active in school and his activities. Robin is champion in acrobatic, if you check my facebook, he always climbs on top.

Robin is a very good boy who likes to make friends, he is jolly and every happy with others and also he is a peacemaker among school children. 

Robin is happy and ask me if you have seen him in facebook, he always need to read your letters and your pictures. 

Robin is in Class 4 and did well, he was number 3 out of 25 pupils in his class. Robin likes debate, and he is a good opposition of the theme. Robin likes to help me in my vegetable shamba, a strong young boy. He was happy when they had a teacher from Island who taught tem and spent a night at the slum. He was amazed to see whites sleeping in a muddy room, where we had no electricity but a burning small light. At night it was very dark, but our visitors never minded they were African style in one night. 

We enjoyed Easter luncheon with many vulnerable children and Robin was the one who was collecting hungry kids to our table. 

Thank you. 

Lucy Odipo.
